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Street Lighting Candidate Schemes for Community Council funding  2010-2011 Under spend from 2009-10  £51,958.62 

 Walworth 2010 -11 allocation  £75,000 

  Available for 2010 -11 £126,958.62 

Existing Situation Candidate Scheme   Condition Report  Existing site photos Proposed Work Estimated 
Cost 

Stopford Road 
(Ward – Newington) 

50% or above of the existing lighting stock is 
structurally compromised. To follow if selected 

 
A new lighting scheme is required to replace structurally 
compromised  lighting columns and bring the road up to 

current standards 
 

£6,000 

Pelier Street 
(Ward – Newington) 

50% or above of the existing lighting stock is 
structurally compromised. To follow if selected 

 
A new lighting scheme is required to replace structurally 
compromised  lighting columns and bring the road up to 

current standards 
 

£8,000 

Delverton Road 
(Ward – Newington) 

50% or above of the existing lighting stock is 
structurally compromised. To follow if selected 

 
A new lighting scheme is required to replace structurally 
compromised  lighting columns and bring the road up to 

current standards 
 

£8,000 

Occupation Road 
(Ward – Newington) 

50% or above of the existing lighting stock is 
structurally compromised. To follow if selected 

 
A new lighting scheme is required to replace structurally 
compromised  lighting columns and bring the road up to 

current standards 
 

£10,000 

Blackwood Street 
(Ward – Faraday) 

50% or above of the existing lighting stock is 
structurally compromised. To follow if selected 

 
A new lighting scheme is required to replace structurally 
compromised  lighting columns and bring the road up to 

current standards 
 

£10,000 

Aronside Street 
(Ward – Faraday) 

50% or above of the existing lighting stock is 
structurally compromised. To follow if selected 

 
A new lighting scheme is required to replace structurally 
compromised  lighting columns and bring the road up to 

current standards 
 

 
£12,000 

Dartford Street 
(Ward – 

Faraday/Newington) 

50% or above of the existing lighting stock is 
structurally compromised. To follow if selected 

 
A new lighting scheme is required to replace structurally 
compromised  lighting columns and bring the road up to 

current standards 
 

£14,000 

East Street 
(Ward – Faraday) 

Power columns are damaged and need 
replacing To follow if selected A programme of replacement of existing columns taking most 

dangerous first £8,900 
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Walworth Place 
(Ward – Faraday) 

50% or above of the existing lighting stock is 
structurally compromised. 

 
To follow if selected 

 
A new lighting scheme is required to replace structurally 
compromised  lighting columns and bring the road up to 

current standards 
 

 
£16,000 

Cooks Road 
(Ward – Newington) 

50% or above of the existing lighting stock is 
structurally compromised. 

 
To follow if selected 

 
A new lighting scheme is required to replace structurally 
compromised  lighting columns and bring the road up to 

current standards 
 

 
£34,000 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


